
 A National Highways notification 

A30 Callywith to Carminow westbound 
Overnight resurfacing 

22 June to 12 July 2022 – Monday to Friday 8pm to 6am 

 

National Highways operates, maintains and improves England’s 

motorways and major A-roads.   

 

This postcard is to let you know we’ll be resurfacing the 

westbound carriageway of the A30 between Callywith and 

Carminow. Where possible we’ll complete noisiest works before 

11pm.  

 

The road will be open as usual during the day and we’ll make 

every effort to ensure the impact on the local community and 

travelling public is kept to a minimum. We always aim to work to 

the programme, however unforeseen circumstances or adverse 

weather conditions may mean changes.         

 

Please accept our apologies in advance for any disruption which 

may be caused. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

‘ 

 

 

 

Our ref: 612706 

 

Traffic management 

For the safety of our workforce the following overnight closures will be in 

place: 

 

• 23 June – A30 Callywith off-slip westbound 

• 28 June to 6 July – A30 Callywith to Carminow westbound 

• 7 to 11 July – A30 Callywith off-slip westbound 

• 12 July – A30 Callywith to Carminow westbound 

 

If you would like further information about this work, please contact 

National Highways Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000 open 

24/7, who will direct your enquiry to the most appropriate person, or 

email: info@nationalhighways.co.uk  

 

For information on all our works in the South West please follow us on 

Twitter @HighwaysSWEST follow us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/HighwaysSWest or visit 

https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/south-west/ 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/HighwaysSWest

